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3 January 2017

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board

State Water Resources Control Board

1001 I Street, 24th Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814-0100

Dear Members of the State Water Resources Control Board,

I understand that you are in the process of updating California’s 20 year-old Water Quality 
Plan, and as you do so, I urge that you take all measures possible to protect the water in the 
Delta

You all surely read the article in the San Francisco Chronicle in July 2016 that documented the 
huge impact the drought has had on the fish in the Delta, with several species facing 
extinction, and the entire ecosystem facing collapse.  Please restore the health of the Delta and 
the water flows that are necessary to sustain life in this vital natural environment.  The 
restoration of the Delta is a policy matter highlighted by the drought but clearly one required 
for the long-term vitality of our state and its natural resources.  Our children, and 
grandchildren, will be grateful to you for your actions.

Thank you for your work on behalf of California.

Sincerely,

Paul Chapman

2945 Russell Street

Berkeley CA 94705

510-843-1810
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